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Delaware Division of Medicaid and Medical Assistance 

Medicaid Adult Dental Services 

Per Governor Carney’s Executive Order issued on September 25th, 
copayments for the new Medicaid adult dental services benefit 

have been suspended until further notice.  
 
 
 

 

Information for Medicaid 
Beneficiaries 

 

• You will not be charged  
a $3.00 copayment at 
 the dentist.  

• You will be notified when 
Medicaid requires 
copayments. 

Information for Dentists 

 

• For now, dentists cannot 
charge any copayments for 
Medicaid dental services.  

• Dentists will be reimbursed 
at the full DMMA fee 
schedule. 

• Dentists will be notified  
when Medicaid begins 
requiring copayments.  

 


